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Jayne Bryant AM 

Chair 

Standards of Conduct Committee 

National Assembly for Wales 

Cardiff Bay 

CF99 1NA 

Your ref: 

Our ref:  PO547/EJ/GE 

4 December 2018 

Dear Jayne 

Cross Party Groups Annual Report 

Thank you for your letter of 23 October 2018, which sets out the Standards of 

Conduct Committee’s consideration of the annual report on Cross Party Groups. 

I accept the recommendations made by your Committee following your 

deliberations on 9 October 2018 and will be writing to each Cross Party Group 

Chair accordingly.  I will ensure that the report is published on the Assembly 

website. 

Yours sincerely 

Elin Jones AM 

Llywydd 
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